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General Comment

There are several items that concern me regarding the EIS for Point Beach Nuclear Plant. I will list them
briefly here: Remember that some 40 million people derive drinking water from the lakes around Plant.
Any releases of radiation must be guaranteed. 

 Will water containing waste heat be safe for the life in the lakes? Remember there is already algae blooms
there now

 Can you assure the public that the outer vessel is safe? It is already very old.
 Earthquakes and tornadoes happen in this region. Remember Fukushima 

and they are very good engineers.
 Eventually the spent fuel will have to be dealt with why add more. 
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